
¿ UTYN Radio 

RADIO COLUMBUS, INC. 

22 E. GAY ST., COLUMBUS, OHIO 

December 28, 1954 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your letter of December 11, 195!4 regarding re- 
ception of WTVN Radio. 

Please be advised that I have checked your report with our 
daily log and find it to be correct. 

Again, many thanks for your interest. 

Very truly yours, 

WTVN, RADIO 

WHH/em 

Wm. H. Hansher 
Chief Engineer 

AFFILIATED WITH WTVN TELEVISION 


